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Dear Parents and Carers, 

After-School Club Enrichment Offer 

At Wellesley Park, our enrichment clubs are designed to provide enriching experiences that 

complement our academic curriculum, and we believe they offer valuable opportunities for our 

pupils to explore new interests and develop important skills. 

Sadly, this term, we have noticed a significant decline in the number of children participating in 

our clubs with some clubs only have an uptake of 1 or 2 pupils.  While we understand that 

schedules can be busy and interests may vary, the low uptake has made it challenging to sustain 

the staffing and resourcing needed to run our enrichment clubs. 

As we look ahead to plan the enrichment club offer for next term, we may be faced with the 

difficult decision to cancel some of these clubs, if the participation numbers do not increase next 

term. We are fully committed to offering a diverse range of activities, but we need sufficient 

interest to make them viable. 

We have attached a form for you to fill out regarding clubs and would appreciate your feedback. 

Additionally, we welcome any suggestions you may have for new clubs. Please complete this 

form by 29th November.  

School Extracurricular Clubs Survey 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best wishes, 

 

 
Carly Wilkins  

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TMWzDV_ehEOvSVVJNFPdxrWNUQz4BedEovMnANdkyVRUNVlXNVBYSjYzUzNZUVlQQUhTRk9OUkoxMC4u

